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TO: DOMINICAN FATHERS, ACADEMIC AND ADMINISTRATIVE
OFFICIALS INCLUDING UNIVERSITY-WIDE DEPARTMENT
CHAIRS, AND UST HOSPITAL ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICIALS

FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

SUBJECT:  VISIT OF THE MASTER OF THE ORDER OF PREACHERS

DATE: 26 JUNE 2019

The University is pleased to announce the visit of our University Chancellor and
Master of the Order of Preachers, Very Reverend Father Bruno F. Cadore, O.P., M.D.

In honor of his presence, a testimonial dinner will be hosted by the University at the
Dr. Robert C. Sy Grand Ballroom of the Bl. Buenaventura Garcia Paredes, O.P.
building on Thursday, 4 July 2019, at 6:30 in the evening. Registration starts at 6:00
p-m. at the main entrance of the grand ballroom.

Everyone is enjoined to attend this gathering as we all become part of an encounter
with our very special guest.

Thank you.
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